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barntgreen.surgery@nhs.net

0121 445 1704

Dr Jane Robertson will be leaving the practice at the
end of December 2021. The partners and team here
at Barnt Green wish to thank her for her hard work
and dedication to the practice over the last 16 years
and hope you will all join with us to wish her every
success in her future endeavours

During September 2021 the practice
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Received just under 9000 calls

Provided 1400 consultations
with a GP both remotely and
face to face

Administered over 1000
influenza vaccines and started
the COVID booster programme

Provided a further 880
appointments via our nursing
and clinical pharmacist team
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The Patient Participation Group (PPG)
provides a forum for patients to discuss how
healthcare works especially in General
Practice but also in all other areas of health
care with members of the Practice. We would
like more members to represent all groups of
people using health care. If you are interested
in becoming a member then please email or
call Lisa Edwards at Barnt Green Surgery

Please don'’t forget that Seasonal influenza vaccines are still
available at the surgery for children aged 2 and 3, pregnant
women, those with long term conditions and anyone aged

50 and over.
appointment

Please call 0121 445 1704 to book an

The practice now has two clinical pharmacists
within its team who support the GP’s in
managing your care. They can offer support by
undertaking medication reviews, managing
medication queries from patients and other
healthcare professionals, monitor patients on
high risk medication, manage some long term
conditions, ensure the safe and rational use of
medication and completing hospital discharge
reconciliation of medication against your
medical records.

Josceline Williams has been with the practice
for a number of years and has been recently
joined by Satwinder Kaur Matharu so you may
receive calls or requests to have appointments
with them rather than a GP

The practice now has a
Facebook page where
you can find out more
information about the
surgery and health
promotional advice

The partners would like to express their
sincere thanks to the team here at Barnt
Green for their hard work and dedication to
the practice during the pandemic. They have
worked tirelessly during the last 18 months
to ensure that the practice stayed open,
often working in quite difficult
circumstances.




